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Careers@Winston — Welcome From HR!

OCTOBER 10, 2013

On behalf of the human resources team, | welcome you to the new Winston.com site. While human resources is
fortunate enough to have a spotlight on most employer Web sites, this particular spotlight promises to be unique.
With the new Web site launch, our digital media team asked us to become regular blog contributors, separate and
aside from a traditional human resources introduction that is familiar to many of us. What a great opportunity for us
to get more personal and share what we do on a regular basis! Over time, you will hear from many of us, sharing
inside scoop on our local offices, social and community service events; and thoughts on hot topics in our areas of
expertise. We also promise to share our personal experiences and what we are learning along the way.

Below is a photo of most of the HR team across the U.S. And, make sure to follow us on Twitter @WinstonLaw.

Thanks for stopping by and please check in with us again soon...
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